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The organizations and projects funded by this bill will carry significant benefits to the 

communities in which they are situated and for all Oregonians.  From positive tourism 

impacts, to construction jobs, to educational opportunities, many of these projects 

and organizations will see benefits for decades to come with this small investment 

today.  

 

In particular, the Oregon Film Museum is slated for help with its expansion in Astoria.  

Already a phenomenal success with visitors and locals, this expansion will allow the 

museum to better fulfil its educational mission, connecting Oregon students and adult 

learners with the opportunities that exist in their own backyard in the film and 

television industries and arts.  It is our community's goal to connect all students with 

meaningful career opportunities without requiring them to necessarily leave their 

home community.  This expansion paves the road to a novel and exciting new 

opportunity to add to that list. 

 

Please support HB4124. 


